
BUSINESS
The Dean’s Message
I want to welcome back the entire faculty, staff and administrators to 
the start of this new academic year. We are inspired by our successes 
and are looking forward to celebrating them each month in this 
newsletter along with upcoming events and opportunities.

For submissions, visit business.humber.ca/content-submission
and choose “The Dean’s Newsletter”

September 2015

2015 Faculty Art Show - A collective 
exhibition of Humber College faculty. 
Open Source will run from September 
15 - 24, 2015. Read more >

Visit The Humber Spa website >

Student Opportunities

The Placement Centre’s Employer 
Appreciation Networking Event will be 
held on Tuesday, October 6th, from 
5:30 to 8:00 p.m. They are in need of 
student volunteers from years 1  
and 2. For more information contact 
Antoniette Di Marco at  
antoniette.dimarco@humber.ca

The Placement Centre is a place 
where students and industry 
professionals can connect.
Visit the website to find out more >

Student Success

Events

Marketing Management Postgrad student Cole Harris landed a full-time job in 
sales at MLSE.  

The Department of Justice Canada (DOJC) and the Tax Law Services Department 
held a reception to thank the 10 Humber Paralegal Studies degree students.
 
The Institute of Public Administration Canada announced at its Annual 
Conference in Halifax that the recipient of the 2015 Promising New Professional 
Award is Business School graduate Monica Rondon.  

This past summer seven Professional Golf Management students/graduates 
passed the test and turned pro.  

One of our Spa Management students was offered a full-time position while 
working at an event at the TIFF Film Festival.

International News
Inbound exchange students: Fall 2015
Humber will welcome 11 exchange students from our partner institutions 
abroad for Fall 2015 semester studies. All students will reside in our Lakeshore 
Residence and study in the Business School.

Outbound exchange students: Fall 2015
We continue to push study abroad opportunities to our students as a way of 
broadening their horizons. This year four of our Fashion Management degree 
students will be studying at Robert Gordon in the UK.

*This is an interactive pdf

Check out the MADE YOU LOOK BOOK that shows off the 
talented work of our fashion students.
View the flip book >

Find out more about Student Success >
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